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March 12, 2018        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: EB-2016-0255 – Comments of Energy Probe Research Foundation on Draft 
Rate Order  
 
On behalf of Energy Probe Research Foundation, I have reviewed the Draft Rate Order 
(“DRO”) filed by Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. on March 9, 2018. 
 
I believe that the DRO accurately and appropriately reflects the Ontario Energy Board’s 
EB-2016-0255 Decision and Order dated Feb. 22, 2018. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
c.c. Brady Yauch (Energy Probe) 
            Cameron McKenzie (Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.) 
            Intervenors  


